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October 1, 2015 

 
 

Weather Advisory and Event Cancellation 
 
While the track of Hurricane Joaquin is still uncertain, the entire region is bracing for 
several inches of rain starting today and continuing through early next week. Moderate 
to major coastal flooding is now possible through the next several days, along with 
strong gusty northeast winds. This is in advance of any impacts from Hurricane Joaquin, 
which may be in our area late Sunday and into Monday and Tuesday. 
 
Please take appropriate steps to remove cars from low-lying areas and secure any 
outside furniture / objects. 
 
The City asks that those living off of the island do not come into town, as it would put an 
additional strain on our first responders. 
 
As of this message, there are no evacuations planned. The City can provide short term 
shelter should you find it necessary.  Should you need assistance, please call the Sea 
Isle City Police Department at (609) 263-4311.  In case of an emergency, dial 911. 
 
We will continue to monitor Hurricane Joaquin. Should the storm pose a threat of 
landfall on or near our shores, we will immediately take appropriate action. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Sea Isle's annual Harborfest celebration and The Fall Invitational 
Hockey Tournament, which were scheduled for this weekend, have both been 
cancelled. 
 
Thank you. 
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